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Heidy Cuevas, P.E., FDOT Construction Project Manager 
Phone: (954) 958-7653 
Email: heidy.cuevas@dot.state.fl.us   
 
Rebecca Guerrero, Community Outreach Specialist 
Phone: (954) 940-7605 
Email: rguerrero@corradino.com 

Temporary Sidewalk Closure North 56th Ave., from North Hills Dr. to North of Douglas St., 
The sidewalk on the east side of the road along N 56th Avenue from North Hills Drive to north of Douglas Street will be 
closed for the demolition of the existing sidewalk for roadway widening operations.  Pedestrians will be detoured 
through North Hills Drive, Stirling Road and the west side of the road along N 56th Avenue. A new sidewalk will be 
installed once widening operations have been completed.   
 
This work is a part of the Southwest Broward Mobility Improvements Project, and is being done in partnership with the 
Broward MPO. Project improvements include widening the roadway to accommodate 7-foot buffered bicycle lanes and 
adding sidewalks to create a continuous facility in each direction of SW 56th Avenue; adding shared lane pavement 
markings in each direction along SW 62nd Avenue and North 64th Avenue to enhance the safe travel of bicycles and 
motor vehicles in the same traffic lane; and adding sidewalks to create a continuous facility in each direction of SW 

62nd Avenue.  

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION - DISTRICT FOUR 
PEDESTRIAN DETOUR NOTICE 
SOUTHWEST BROWARD MOBILITY IMPROVEMENTS PROJECT 
N/S 56th Avenue from SR 824/Pembroke Road to SR 848/Stirling Road  
SW 62nd Avenue from SR 852/County Line Road to SR 824/Pembroke Road  
North 64th Avenue from SR 820/Pines Boulevard to SR 822/Sheridan Street  
Financial Project ID Number: 434697-1-52-01  

WEB & SOCIAL MEDIA  
Project website: www.d4fdot.com   
Facebook:  www.facebook.com/MyFDOTSEFL/ 
Instagram/Twitter: @MyFDOT_SEFL 

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION MISSION STATEMENT  
 

The Department will provide a safe transportation system that ensures the mobility of people and goods, enhances 
economic prosperity, and preserves the quality of our environment and communities.   

Construction Cost: $4,993,116          Construction Start: July 29, 2020         Estimated Completion: Fall 2021 


